Welcome Room Parents!

|| First things first, THANK YOU for stepping up to volunteer for such an
important and FUN role in your child’s classroom. As a Room Parent, your
time and effort helps our teachers and students have a more enriched
A " experience. In the process, you also get to know your child’s classmates and
teacher on a much more personal level. Coyote Ridge and the PTA sincerely
appreciate your involvement in the classroom. You are the key contact
between the parents and teacher in communicating what is taking place
with:

e Class Celebrations

e Teacher Recognition/Gift Giving (Birthdays, Holidays, End of Year and
Staff Appreciation)

e PTA Event Liaison (You are always welcome to our General Meetings! We
would love to see you there and welcome your input. It’s a great way to
make friends and stay up-to-date on upcoming and exciting events!)

We will be having our Room Parent Orientation on August 22nd at 5:30pm in
the school library for both newcomers and veterans interested in becoming ‘
a Room Parent for the 2023-24 school year. Here you will be able to meet
and socialize with other Room Parents, share ideas/contribute experiences
on the best way to perform your role as a Room Parent and receive our PTA
Room Parent Guide and Sample Room Parent Introduction Letter.

Again, thank you tremendously for taking on this role. Your teacher and the
students will benefit from a more exciting school year because of it. If you
have any questions or feedback at all, please don’t hesitate to contact us at
any time. We are here to help you brainstorm and make this year a great one
for all of our Coyotes!

Your Room Parent Coordinators,

Regan Park
reganparkpta@gmail.com

Kristen Taylor
kristen.taylorpta@gmail.com




